
Dear Sirs and Madam, 

 

Please reconsider the allocation of funds to include repairs etc that need fixing in Redwood and 

Potter Valley. After all, this is where the fires took place and where the damage was done!  

 

Repairs to the roads and the downing of dead trees are no-brainers, they will help with ingress 

and egress in the event of other emergencies, and reduce fuels that would burn. The Redwood 

Valley Grange is an asset to their community. They were extremely active in helping the 

community heal: during and after the fire. Support them. 

 

This is a short letter, but I totally support the views expressed by Sattie Clark in her recent letter.  

Please reconsider your allocation of funds to include the Redwood Valley MAC requests. 

 

Georgann Barre 

Black Bart Trail Firesafe/ Firewise Council 

 


